
Report of Senate Representative to Liberal Arts Council 

The Liberal Arts Council is actively working to organize and begin work. A web presence for the council is 

under construction. 

The Advisory Committee will include representation from University Senate, Center for Student Success, 

Institutional Effectiveness, Office of the Registrar, Inclusive Excellence, Center for Teaching and 

Learning, Ina Dillard Russell library, the Career Center, and Student Affairs. There will be three active 

committees working toward initiative # 2 of the university strategic plan. The committees are  

(1) Institution and infrastructure,  

(2) Assessment and Integration, and  

(3) Curriculum and Co-Curriculum.  

The Curriculum and Co-Curriculum committee will accomplish its work through teams each focused on a 

type of transformative educational experience, such as study abroad, mentored research, or thematic 

pathways. Teams will be meeting at least 4 times between now and the end of April and have been 

given specific tasks to accomplish. There is still an opportunity for volunteer faculty or students to 

participate in one of these teams. Volunteers should contact Cara Smith or Cynthia Alby.  
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